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5 February 2019  

 

Mr. Hans Vestberg 

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 

Verizon Communications Inc. Corporate Headquarters 

1095 Avenue of the Americas 

New York, NY 10013 

 

Dear Mr. Vestberg, 

 

On behalf of the members of the Fraternal Order of Police, I want to express my most 

sincere thanks to you and Verizon for honoring our nation’s law enforcement officers and 

other first responders in Verizon’s Super Bowl LIII commercial. 

 

The documentary series “The Team That Wouldn’t Be Here” portrays 12 life-threatening 

situations—each time a first responder answered the call and rushed towards danger. 

These stories of individuals putting their lives on the line happen every day; all across the 

country.  

 

Speaking about his near-death experience when a tornado hit Tuscaloosa, Alabama, long 

snapper for the Jacksonville Jaguars, Carson Tinker says, “Anyone who would put 

themselves in that kind of scenario to help others; I mean, God bless you. They are out 

there every day putting it on the line. They don’t do it for the glory. That is a true 

American hero. ‘Thank you’ is nowhere near enough.” 

 

The last couple of years have been trying times for law enforcement officers. Your 

support for these American heroes who perform incredible acts of courage and heroism in 

an effort to make their communities safer goes along way. It means more than you know. 

These gestures of appreciation from the people we serve make it all worthwhile for the 

men and women who rush towards danger.  

 

Again, on behalf of the more than 345,000 members of the Fraternal Order of Police – 

The Team That Will Always Be Here For You – thank you for your continued support. 
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